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The Planning Advisory Committee met on June 3, 2019. The Municipal Clerk dissolved 
the meeting due to a lack of quorum and rescheduled the meeting for June 11, 2019. 
The single item on the agenda included the recommendation for demolition of 23 
Spring Street which ordered the property owner to remove all contents and that the 
building be demolished, and the foundation backfilled no later than July 2, 2019.   
 
The next meeting of the Planning Advisory Committee will be scheduled for 
September 9, 2019 unless business arises before then.   
 
 
 

 


